From: Jacob Sedgwic |

Sent: 08 April 2019 17:03
To: Bell, Nick
Subject: notification of pruning in conservation area - 5 Inglewood Road NW6

Hi Nick,
hope you are well. I'm just emailing to give written notification from today that we intend to carry out

the following tree pruning:

Location: 5B Inglewood Road, NW6 1QT
Tree: Yew

Location: Only tree in the front garden - roadside.
Owner: Sophia Goslitski —
Agent: Jacob Sedgwick (Tom Boswell Tree Services Ltd)

Proposed work: Fell

Reason for work: This is a small tree, with low amenity value. The residents are going to re-
landscape the front garden and plant new trees. The Yew tree does not fit the new design. In
addition, the tree is adjacent to a collapsed wall. This wall is going to be rebuilt and the new
foundation will necessitate severing major roots on the Yew, destabilising it.

Many thanks,

Jacob
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